
 

 

Ref: MPL / Sectl / BSE & NSE / E-2 & E-3 / 2022  
October 06,  2022 
 

BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department                      
1 s t  Floor,  New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building, P J  Tower,  
Dalal Street,  Fort,  
Mumbai – 400 001.  
Stock Code: 500268  

 National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5t h  Floor,  
Plot No. C/1,  G Block,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East)  
Mumbai – 400 051 
Stock Code: MANALIPETC  

 

Dear Sirs: 
 

Sub: Company Updates – Expansion of Propylene Glycol capacity – 
Receipt of Environment Clearance  

Ref: Letter MPL / Sectl / BSE & NSE / E-2 & E-3 / 2020 dated 23-09-2020 
In continuation of the above, it is hereby informed that Environmental 
Clearance has been  granted by the Ministry of Environment, Forest,  and 
Climate Change, Government of India on 6th October 2022 for the 
project for augmentation of Propylene Glycol capacity in Plant 2 of the 
Company.   
 

As informed earlier the project would be implemented in two phases 
and the first phase would be completed within 18-21 months of receipt 
of the other regulatory approvals,  such as Consent To Establish from 
the State Pollution Control Board. 
 

We request you to kindly take the above on record. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully,  
For Manali Petrochemicals Limited 
 
 
R Kothandaraman 
Company Secretary  
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